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Principal’s Corner 

continued on next page 

Dear Johnson Families:  

As always, thank you for your incredible support.  As I 
write this letter, we are in the midst of preparing for 
our outdoor book fair, a virtual talent show, and other 
special events to wrap up the 2020-21 schoolyear.  
With the planning of these events, there is hope in the 
air and a sense of optimism for the future.  

At the opening of May, I usually reflect on the amazing events of April.  Thank 
you to all who participated in parent-teacher conferences.  Thank you to our 
amazing School Accountability and Advisory Committee for their advisement on 
our budget decisions.  Our staffing plan was approved at the district level.  
Thank you to our JPTO and all they do to support Johnson.  Thank you to all 
those who have found creative ways to volunteer and continue to support 
Johnson.   

The first week of May, we have our Techer Appreciation week.  The theme of 
this week is to celebrate our ROCK STARS.  It is amazing what our teachers have 
accomplished this past year and how they have risen to the many challenges 
presented.  Thank you to our JPTO for helping Mr. Hughes and I celebrate our 
staff.  We also have our book fair this first week.  I hope each family has found 
time to come visit the book fair.  Thank you to our parent group for staying 
committed to important events like this one.   

May has many other fun, end-of-year events.  We have a modified ECO week 
experience for our 5th grade, field days (during normal PE classes), meet your 
new grade level, talent show, and our 5th grade commencement.  I am sure I 

mailto:gdawson@psdschools.org
mailto:mhughes@psdschools.org
mailto:tcrewdso@psdschools.org
mailto:wthornto@psdschools.org
mailto:jallen@psdschools.org
http://joh.psdschools.org
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
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Principal’s Corner       continued 

have missed something, so please make sure you check the calendar published 
later in this newsletter. We hope to finish the 2020-21 school year strong.   

We do have staff changes for all to be aware. Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Sprengle 
will not be returning to Johnson next year. It is important to them that families 
know how much they have meant to them over the years. They leave with 
hearts full of love for the Johnson community. After 13 years, Mrs. Wilson is 
looking forward to her next chapter. Mrs. Sprengle has enjoyed her 5 years at 
Johnson and is looking forward to focusing on her family and going to graduate 
school to purse her master's degree. We are grateful to both Ms. Walker (3rd 
Grade) and Ms. Troutman (1st Grade) for stepping in during this challenging 
year.  They both have left their mark on Johnson, and they will be missed.  Ms. 
Semadeni has taken an integrated services position at another PSD school.  
Congratulations Ms. Semadeni! Ms. Massey will also be leaving us to focus on 
her family.  We are grateful to each, and we wish them all well.  As we bring on 
new staff where we can, we will make announcements when appropriate.  As 
we plan for the opening of our 2021-22 school year, I will send information as 
we get it and figure out what it will mean for our Johnson families.   

I opened this letter with thanking you for your support.  We continue to be 
truly amazed by our families and how you have each risen to the challenge of 
schooling, parenting, working, etc during a global pandemic.  As we head into 
the last stretch of this year, thank you for all you do in support of your children 
and their education.  Thank you for making Johnson a great place to be.   

Best,  

Georgianna Dawson, principal 

Contact: gdawson@psdschools.org  

mailto:gdawson@psdschools.org
https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
http://www.youthclinic.com/
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continued on next page 

AP’s Angle 

May 2021 

Finish Strong 

Recently, our awesome PE Teacher, Mr. Rumbold, has been preparing 4th & 5th 
grade students for an upcoming district track meet for elementary schools (see 
more information about the meet below). PE classes have moved outside to 
practice running the 50M, 75M, 100M and 200M races, and I have enjoyed 
listening to Mr. Rumbold shout out various motivational phrases to our 
Thunderbirds, like, “C’mon!”, “Finish Strong!”, and “Keep pumping those arms 
and legs all the way to the end!”. These track-themed words of encouragement 
from Mr. Rumbold are also helpful words for all of us at this time of the year. 
The end of the semester is now in clear site, and how important it is to stay 
focused, keep our brains and attitudes pumping, and FINISH STRONG!   

Thunderbird PRIDE Assembly Video 

Last week, a first-grade student said to me, “Mr. Hughes, now how many days 
until the Thunderbird PRIDE Assembly?”. It was wonderful to know that he was 
so excited about our next school assembly (via video). We will show the 
assembly to students on Friday, May 7th, and then we will post it to our 
Johnson Home page under the TTV link. We hope that all families will watch 
the assembly as we have so much to celebrate, and Dr. Craig Woodall (Principal 
at Rocky Mountain High School) will be our featured guest. 

Spring Assessments 

Both students and staff did a wonderful job completing and administering the 
state testing (CMAS for grades 3-5) and DIBELS testing (for all grades). We now 
just have one more round of the Measures of Academic Progress (Spring MAPs) 
for students in grades 2-5. These important assessments will start May 10th. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
http://www.fcconnexion.com/


 

page 4 

Articles included in today’s issue: 

 Scholastic BOGO Book Fair – One more day to shop in-person 

 JPTO General Membership Meeting – May 17 

 Tech Return/Inventory 

 May 26 – Last day of School – ½ Day 

 Calendar of Events 

 In Case you Missed It – Important reminders from previous 
communications. 

AP’s Angle       continued 

Track Meet 

Congratulations to the qualifying students from grade 4 and grade 5 who will 
get the opportunity to represent Johnson Elementary School at the district 
elementary track meet on Saturday, May 8th at French field (RMHS) from 
8:00am – 9:00am. Have fun, and as Mr. Rumbold says, “Keep pumping those 
arms and legs all the way to the end!”. Go Thunderbirds!!  

Matthew Hughes, Assistant Principal – Contact: mhughes@psdschools.org  

mailto:mhughes@psdschools.org
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
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Scholastic BOGO Book Fair – May 3 – 7, 2021 

There is still time to shop at the in-person Scholastic Book Fair. All books are 
buy one, get one free! We will be open tomorrow, Friday, May 7th from 3:30 – 
5:30 p.m. Sign-up is required. We will be on the North side of the school. 

The safety and well-being of your family is our priority. A reservation is 
required for all in-person shopping. Please wear a mask and maintain a 
distance of 6 feet from other Thunderbird families. Please use the Sign-Up 
Genius link to reserve your 15-minute shopping slot. 

Reservations through Sign-Up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4AABA729A2F8C61-thunderbird 

If you are unable to attend the Fair in person, we invite you to visit our online 
Book Fair: 

April 28 – May 11:  https://www.scholastic.com/bf/thunderbirds2021 

Tonia Nelson & Lisa Hunter, Book Fair Coordinators 

Join us for the last JPTO General Membership 
Meeting for this school year 

Our last meeting for this school year will be held virtually on Microsoft Teams 
on May 17th at 6:30 p.m. All Johnson parents and guardians are welcome.  

If you would like a link to the meeting or have any questions and ideas on how 
to better serve our Johnson community please email 
JPTO80526@gmail.com.  As always, you do not have to be on the Board to 
attend these meetings and have a say in what goes on. You can attend PTO 
meetings and be a voting member without having an official role.  

Check out our new website http://johnsonpto.weebly.com and our Community 
Events page on  

Andrea Evans, JPTO President  

May 26 last day of school for 2020-2021 

To close out the 2020-21 school year, the last day of school – May 26 – is a half 
day for students. Johnson will release at 12:28 p.m. No lunch will be served on 
that day. The last day for meals to be provided to the community will be May 
25. View the school calendar, updated March 2021 >> 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4AABA729A2F8C61-thunderbird
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/thunderbirds2021
mailto:JPTO80526@gmail.com.
http://johnsonpto.weebly.com
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/communications/Calendars%20and%20Schedules/2020-21%20Calendars/New%202020-21%20PSD%20Calendar%20-%20UPDATED_033021.pdf
http://center.huntingtonhelps.com/lp/fort-collins/tutoring-2
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Frequently Asked Questions and Resources 

PSD Community and District News 

Answers to other common questions are available on the PSD website. Read 
more >> 

 

Technical 
Support 

Health & Safety 2020-21 School 
Year 

ParentVUE PSD Virtual 

Calendar Transportation School Meals District 
Policies 

Departments 

Tech Return/Inventory 

All student devices/technology, including MiFis, will be turned in for 
inventory. All PSD owned technology must be returned to your 
assigned PSD location.   

 If your student no longer requires a MiFi to ensure reliable internet for 
homework, or a shift to remote learning, please return it, with the 
power cord to the Johnson Media Center ASAP. 

 Tech equipment such as borrowed mice, headphones, laptops, and 
MiFi will all be due Friday, May 21, 2021 

 Always include the power cords! 

 PSDV students should return equipment to the school from which they 
checked it out. Johnson’s students can return the equipment to the 
Johnson office. 

 We will return any equipment to its home school if it comes to 
Johnson. 

 Return all equipment. If you are attending summer school, new 
equipment will be checked out to you then. 

 Teachers, return the equipment that comes from home to the library 
just like returned books. I will come around and pick them up from 
your return baskets in the hallway. 

~Mrs. Slocomb, Johnson Library 

https://www.psdschools.org/community/district-news
https://www.psdschools.org/node/1565
https://www.psdschools.org/node/1565
https://techportal.psdschools.org/
https://techportal.psdschools.org/
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/healthsafety
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21
https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE
https://vrt.psdschools.org/
https://www.psdschools.org/Your_District/Calendars
https://www.psdschools.org/transportation
https://www.psdschools.org/department/child-nutrition
https://www.psdschools.org/policies
https://www.psdschools.org/policies
https://www.psdschools.org/departments
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Johnson Calendar of Events 

May 

3 – 7   Teacher Appreciation Week 
Scholastic Book Fair 

4   Webber MS Principals’ visit 5th Graders 

5 – 7   ECO Days for 5th Graders 

5  5th Grade Field Trip – Westfield Park 

7   Virtual PRIDE Assembly 

8 8:00 – 9:00 am Elementary District Track Meet, French Field at 
RMHS 

10 – 14   MAPS Testing for Grades 2 – 5 

10 4:00 – 5:00 pm JPTO Executive Board Meeting 

17   
6:30 – 7:30 pm 

NO SCHOOL – Staff Workday 
JPTO General Membership Meeting 

21   Field Day, Grades K – 5th *During Specials 

25 9:00 – 9:30 am 
TBD 

Students meet Teachers at Next Grade Level 
Talent Show Video 

26  9:30 am 
12:28 pm release 

5th Grade Promotion Ceremony, Westfield Park 
Last Day of School – Half Day/No Lunch Service 

Summer Break 

August 2021 

3 – 4 8:00 am – 4:00 pm New Student Registration 

16   1st Day of School – School Year 2021 – 2022 
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Quick Links 

 Johnson Elementary Website 

 PSD Schools Parent Website 

 District News 

 PSD School Calendars & Schedules 

 2020-21 FAQ web page: Answers to common questions are available 
here. 

 PSD COVID-19 protocols: Want to know what happens when there is a 
COVID-19 case in school? Need to know what other health and safety 
protocols are in place this school year?  

 PSD COVID-19 Data and School Information: View COVID-19 cases by 
school and department, trends across age groups, school outbreak 
statuses, total students and staff in remote learning and more.  

 CDPHE Return to Learn: When students and staff can return to school 
and work after experiencing illness symptoms.  

 Health and Safety web page: PSD’s health-centered practices, the 3 
W’s, cleaning, sanitization of schools, and more. 

 Larimer County Department of Health and Environment: Current 
LCDHE COVID-19 data and county pandemic response information. 

 In Case you Missed It  

Important Information from Previous News Updates 

Lunch schedule by grade 

 Kindergarten 11:25 – 11:50 a.m. 

 1st Grade  11:40 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 2nd Grade  11:55 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. 

 3rd Grade  12:05 – 12:25 p.m. 

 4th Grade  12:25 – 12:45 p.m. 

 5th Grade  12:40 – 1:00 p.m. 

https://joh.psdschools.org/
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/parents
https://www.psdschools.org/community/district-news
https://www.psdschools.org/your-district/calendars
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.psdschools.org%2Fpsd2020-21%2FFAQS&data=04%7C01%7Cmnoblett%40psdschools.org%7Ccece37deda5d4ffce04d08d8b6749361%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637459959291508967%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/COVID19schoolstatus
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/healthsafety
https://www.larimer.org/health/communicable-disease/coronavirus-covid-19
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School arrival and dismissal process 

School hours for In-person learning: 8:50 a.m. – 3:28 p.m. 

Students can arrive to campus beginning at 8:35 a.m.  Students should report 
directly to their outer classroom doors.  No early arrivals and no playing or 
gathering before school. No students or family members should come through 
our front doors.  We have socially distanced dots/markers painted outside 
each door.  Each child should wait (using social distancing dots) to be checked 
in with the teacher.  Once students are checked in, they will wash hands and 
get settled at their learning space.   

At dismissal, we will use a staggered dismissal process that supports social 
distancing.  If you normally pick your child up, please allow for extra time for 
this staggered process.  All students need to be picked up promptly.  

Emergency contact information 

Now, more than ever, it is very important that we have up to date emergency 
contact information for each student. Please be sure that we have current 
phone numbers for both parents/guardian, and additional emergency contacts 
in case we are unable to reach the parent/guardian. Parents can view and 
update information on file for your child through ParentVUE. If you are unable 
to access ParentVUE – please call our office (970-488-5000) to check the 
information we have on file for your child.  

Second School of Choice consideration period 
now open for the 2021-22 school year 

If you missed the first period of consideration to apply for School of Choice, the 
second application period is now open. Families have a wide array of wonderful 
PSD schools to choose from. More information >> 

Kindergarten registration is available online 

Register online at olr.psdschools.org. Even if you opt to send your child to a 
school outside your neighborhood through School Choice, you must still 
register your child at your neighborhood school. Read more about 
Kindergarten options >>   

https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-options-choice
http://olr.psdschools.org/
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/communications/School%20Registration%2C%20Choice/2021-22_PSD-Kindergarten-brochure.pdf
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/communications/School%20Registration%2C%20Choice/2021-22_PSD-Kindergarten-brochure.pdf
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Keep Schools Open 

Now that all students are in Phase 4 in-person learning, we need help from 
every member of the PSD community to Keep Schools Open for the rest of the 
2020-21 school year. Wear a mask, wash your hands and follow PSD’s health 
and safety and COVID-19 protocols. Practicing the 3W’s is critical to keep 
experiential learning like woodworking in a school’s workshop. Demonstrations 
are critical – students and teachers limit areas of contact and maximize social 
distancing. We can make more and Keep Building Open. 

#Keep Schools Open >> 

PSD still requiring masks, other PPE and health 
protocols 

We continue to celebrate the significant number of PSD employees who have 
received one or both doses of the COVID-19 vaccine. Some in the community 
have asked whether this will impact the district’s current safety practices. For 
the safety of staff and students, PSD is NOT relaxing mask and PPE protocols at 
this time. The health department continues to emphasize the importance of 
maintaining critical, preventative health safety practices: wearing masks, 
maximizing social distancing and washing hands. 

The state’s dial is sunsetting. What does that 
mean? 

The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment’s COVID-19 dial 
framework is now gone and pandemic response has shifted to local health 
departments. What does this mean? PSD will continue to follow its health 
protocols, including wearing masks, which are still required by the county’s 
new order. LCDHE has also increased the number of attendees at events. Read 
LCHDE’s update here >> 

When a school reaches the 1% threshold  

When a school has a COVID-19 case percentage that is at or over 1%, district 
leadership will monitor the location closely and consult with school 
administrators to determine whether a partial- or whole-school temporary 
closure is necessary. There are NOT hard criteria that will result automatically 
in a partial or full closure; rather, various factors are considered and dependent 
upon the unique circumstances of the school.  

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/Keep-Schools-Open
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/healthsafety
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/healthsafety
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19
http://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/Keep-Schools-Open
https://www.larimer.org/spotlights/2021/04/16/larimer-county-health-department-issues-local-public-health-order-guide-county
https://www.larimer.org/spotlights/2021/04/16/larimer-county-health-department-issues-local-public-health-order-guide-county
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PSD no longer taking busing requests as of      
April 16 

PSD has been reviewing and approving some busing requests for students in 
need during Phase 4 in-person learning. To allow the Transportation 
Department time to plan bus routes for summer programming and fall 2021, 
the district is no longer accepting requests for spring 2021 busing, as of April 16. 
More info >> 

 

Know someone who would be a great bus driver?  

Want to support students during this challenging time and beyond? PSD is 
hiring bus operators and other positions! Check out the PSD Careers web page 
>> 

 

Meals:  

The district will provide free meals to PSD students (PreK-12) through the end 
of the 2020-21 school year. PSD Meals During 2020-21>> 

 

Family Resources available for hardships during 
COVID-19 

If you know of students, families or colleagues in need during this difficult time, 
be sure to check out the Family Resources web page>>. 

 

Your guide to graduation 2021: Ceremony details, 
livestream links and more 

We can’t wait to celebrate the Class of 2021! PSD will host in-person 
ceremonies in May, with health protocols. Check out the Graduation 2021 web 
page >> 

As part of the 2021 Grads at a Glance series, we asked soon-to-be graduates to 
share two words: one that describes their school-home experiences during the 
2020-21 school year and another that represents what they see for their 
futures. 

 

Help us to celebrate Mission Moments in PSD  

At PSD, your mission moments of how you support "Educate ... Every Child ... 
Every Day" is important to us. Telling positive stories about what is happening in 
the district during this challenging time is valuable not only for our staff but also 
for the community. We want to be able to display the good work that you are 
doing and know that it is appreciated! You're what makes us #PSDproud! 
Submit a Mission Moment today. >> 

https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/transportation
https://www.psdschools.org/careers
https://www.psdschools.org/careers
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/meals2020-21
https://www.psdschools.org/FamilyResources
https://www.psdschools.org/academics/graduation-2021
https://www.psdschools.org/academics/graduation-2021
https://spark.adobe.com/page/i1g36OhoZ8cvc/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10dtbs6rm_F8Dv2kMUYFI73mIMPSezFs7NRhMBKv-0ss/edit?ts=5f7df9b2
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Parents wanted for the District Accountability 
Committee 

The Poudre School District’s District Accountability Committee is looking to fill 
several important representative seats for the 2021-2021 school year. We 
would love to have a representative from Johnson. Interested? Here is 
information about the committee and how to apply! 

 

Early childhood education  

PSD’s preschool program still has open spaces for the 2020-21 school year, and 
ECE’s compassionate and professional teachers can’t wait to work with the 
children in your lives. More families may qualify now than ever before. To learn 
more and begin an application online, visit the Early Childhood Education web 
page or call 970-490-3204. 

 

AlphaBEST education 

Did you know AlphaBEST Education offers before and after school care at 
Johnson Elementary. The program adds enrichment, fitness, fun and quiet time 
in a safe and supervised environment? Johnson AlphaBEST Hours: 6:30 a.m. – 
6:00 p.m., Monday - Friday.  

A secure registration platform is available on the AlphaBEST website. 

Please contact AlphaBEST with questions: 972-668-0640 or 
customerservice@alphabest.org  

Ongoing Fundraisers for Johnson Elementary 

These passive fundraisers directly benefit Johnson Elementary discretionary 
fund/classroom budgets: 

American Furniture Warehouse Fundraiser 

Shop at any AFW location, online or by phone and mention Johnson 
Elementary at checkout. Our school will receive 2% donation on any purchase, 
4% on Beauty Rest mattresses. Invite others to participate. Friends and Family 
can help too! 

Caps4Cash – Morning Fresh Dairy Fundraiser 

Caps4Cash is a Morning Fresh Dairy program where schools earn cash by 
collecting caps from Morning Fresh Dairy glass bottles. Each cap will be 
redeemed for 5 cents. We use this fundraiser to help support our Student 
Council Program.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NGaayLEoIDofc6xcIb9LEGCqtxDuFkqe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NGaayLEoIDofc6xcIb9LEGCqtxDuFkqe/view?usp=sharing
https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/early-childhood-education/apply-programs-preschool
https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/early-childhood-education/apply-programs-preschool
https://www.alphabest.org/poudreco/
mailto:customerservice@alphabest.org
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Ongoing Fundraisers for Johnson Elementary 

Advertising Fundraising for Johnson 

Organizations can purchase advertising in individual school newsletters through 
the School Communications Agency. 60% of revenue from advertising goes 
back to the school to be used at the principal's discretion. Contact: (970) 239-
1641 

Fundraisers that Directly Benefit JPTO 

Box Tops Fundraiser 

Looking for a quick and easy way to help support our amazing school? 
Download the free Box Tops App. And register Johnson Elementary as your 
school and when you go shopping just go into the app and take a picture of 
your receipt and it will give our school .10 per participating items, just make 
sure you submit them within 14 days of your purchase. 
 
King Soopers Community Rewards Fundraiser 

Johnson has been added to the list of nonprofits eligible for funding through 
their community rewards program. We encourage our families to register your 
King SooperCard and choose Johnson as the designated nonprofit.  

 Go to www.KingSoopers.com  

 Scroll all the way down near the bottom of the page where you will see 
“Community” click on it. 

 You will then see “KingSoopers Community Rewards” click on it. 

 In the middle of the page you will see “enroll now” click on it. 

 Next you will need to add your email and password.  

If you’ve never logged in before, but still have a card, you can attach an email 
and password to your existing number by creating an account. 

If you don’t have a card, choose “create an account”. 

A search box will open to select your charity – type “Johnson PSD” on the left 
of the screen. On the right, you can select “education” as type. Click on the 
magnifying glass for the search to work and select your organization.  

There are two Johnson schools listed. The address is with it, so finding ours is 
easy and at the top. (4101 Seneca Street) Click “enroll” 

Adding this card will not affect your gas points or other discount benefits you 
receive through King Soopers.  

https://theschoolcommunicationsagency.com/
http://www.KingSoopers.com
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Amazon – Smile.amazon.com Fundraiser  

Amazon has a wonderful giving program called Smile.amazon.com 
that gives  0.5%  of your qualified purchases to a charity of your choice. Here is 
how you can give to Johnson Elementary. All you have to do is register! 

How to enroll: 

Go to smile.amazon.com,  scroll to the bottom of the page .  

 At the bottom of the page click on "get started"  

 It will take you to a login page. Log in with your amazon account 

 On the task bar you will see Your Charity. You can then select the 
charity. Our registered name is Johnson Parent Teacher 
Organization.  (It is not listed as Johnson Elementary.) 

Know that all funds go to support our school, Johnson Elementary. 

Remember you must log in from the smile page at smile.amazon.com each 
time you make a purchase for the charitable donation to count. 

Thank you so much for supporting our school! 

The Poudre School District is committed to the policy that no otherwise 

qualified person shall be denied access to, be excluded from participation in, 

be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to unlawful discrimination under, 

any District program or activity on the basis of race, color, religion, national 

origin, ancestry, sex, sexual orientation, marital status, veteran status, age or 

disability.  District compliance with this policy shall be the responsibility of, 

and reports and complaints of discrimination based on these protected 

classifications should be directed to:  For District students and community 

members: Director of Student Services, 1630 South Stover Street, Fort Collins, 

Colorado 80525, phone: 970-490-3033; For District employees: Executive 

Director of Human Resources, 2407 La Porte Avenue, Fort Collins, Colorado 

80521, phone: 970-490-3620. 

Fundraisers that Directly Benefit JPTO 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2F
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2F
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2F
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http://k-12summerprograms.colostate.edu/
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http://www.stem-x.org/
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http://www.stem-x.org/

